
 
 

MCA ‘Acting Up!’ Classes Coming in February!  

‘Acting Up’ theatre classes, offered through Montview Conservatory for the 
Arts, will be returning in the first week of February and running for seven 

weeks. To keep the kids safe while they’re learning and having fun, we are 

requiring that all participants be fully vaccinated by two weeks prior to the 
first class session. In addition, all class participants will wear face shields to 

follow COVID safety protocols.  

‘Acting Up’ classes are designed for kids in 3rd-5th and 6th-8th grades. In 
these classes, kids explore and refine a spectrum of acting skills and focus 

on the importance of ensemble in performance. Individual audition coaching 
sessions for more experienced actors are also available.  

 
For more information and registration, go to our website at 

www.montconarts.org.  
 

For questions, contact Heidi Shriver: hshriver105@gmail.com or 303-358-
0182. (If you are searching for our Orff music classes, we are planning to 

offer them in autumn of 2022.) 
 

http://www.montconarts.org/
http://www.montconarts.org/
mailto:hshriver105@gmail.com

